Hearts Turn Sinners Seekers Saints And The
Road To
Right here, we have countless books hearts turn sinners seekers saints and the
road to and collections to check out. We additionally have enough money variant
types and as a consequence type of the books to browse. The usual book,
fiction, history, novel, scientific research, as without difficulty as various
further sorts of books are readily simple here.
As this hearts turn sinners seekers saints and the road to, it ends taking
place living thing one of the favored books hearts turn sinners seekers saints
and the road to collections that we have. This is why you remain in the best
website to see the incredible ebook to have.
Slavery and Islam Jonathan A.C. Brown 2020-03-05 What happens when authorities
you venerate condone something you know is wrong? Every major religion and
philosophy once condoned or approved of slavery, but in modern times nothing is
seen as more evil. Americans confront this crisis of authority when they erect
statues of Founding Fathers who slept with their slaves. And Muslims faced it
when ISIS revived sex-slavery, justifying it with verses from the Quran and the
practice of Muhammad. Exploring the moral and ultimately theological problem of
slavery, Jonathan A.C. Brown traces how the Christian, Jewish and Islamic
traditions have tried to reconcile modern moral certainties with the
infallibility of God’s message. He lays out how Islam viewed slavery in theory,
and the reality of how it was practiced across Islamic civilization. Finally,
Brown carefully examines arguments put forward by Muslims for the abolition of
slavery.
The Story of Redemption Ellen G. White 2002 Is God changeable? Does He have
different gospels for different people? The story of redemption takes you
behind the scenes in the struggle between God and Satan. It explains how the
conflict began, what the issues are, and how the outcome is already assured. It
traces the theme of God's relationship with man from the garden of Edan to the
return of Christ and beyond.
Al Ghazali's Theory on the Recitation and Interpretation of the Qur'an Muhammad
Abul Quasem 2020-07-24 This book is the first accurate English translation,
with useful introduction and many valuable notes, of al-Ghazali's Kitab Adab
Tilawat al-Qu'ran, which is a part of his greatest work Ihya' 'Ulum al-Deen
(The Revival of the Religious Sciences). In the Introduction of this
translation (pages 9-18) the subject of Qu'ran-reading is nicely initiated. In
chapter I (pp. 19-33) the merits of Qu'ran- recitation are discussed. In
chapters II & III (pp. 34-85) ten external etiquettes or praiseworthy manners
and ten internal (mental) tasks of Quran-recitation are set forth. In chapter
IV (pp. 86-104) the existence of deep, hidden meaning of the Qu'ran is proved
as against the proponents of outward exegetes. The obstacles to the
understanding of deep, hidden meanings of the Qu'ranic verses are pointed out.
The Prophet's prohibition of Qu'ran-explanation according to one's personal
opinion is discussed in detail in pp. 90-104. In this context the controversial
problem of tafsir bi-l ray (interpretation of Qur'an acconding to valid
personal opinion) is seriously considered and supported with proofs and
hearts-turn-sinners-seekers-saints-and-the-road-to

1/8

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 28, 2022 by guest

evidences.The Arabic text translated here has been compared with eight other
printed Arabic texts and then translated very carefully and accurately using
free-flowing, modern English
Science of the Cosmos, Science of the Soul William C. Chittick 2013-10-01 With
academic courses either encouraging commercialism, or cultivating zealots,
Chittick states that it is impossible to understand classical Islamic texts
without the years of contemplative study that are anathema to the modern
education system. Insisting upon a return to the ways of the ancient wisdom
tradition, which saw the quest for knowledge of the soul, the world, and God as
a unifying spiritual discipline, Chittick maintains that the study of Islamic
texts cannot be treated separately from self-understanding. Fascinating,
radical, and a true challenge to modern trends in academic study, this book
opens a new debate in Islamic thought.
Submission, Faith and Beauty Joseph E. B. Lumbard 2009-05 Summarizing the core
beliefs of the Muslim faith, this eye-opening guide counters widely held
Western views of Islam as a fierce and fanatical religion by using classical
texts to illustrate the truth about three key Islamic principles. Explaining
that submission, faith, and beautification complement and complete each other,
the study reveals that embodying all three attributes simultaneously is what
Muslims strive to achieve in order to meet the Qur'an's definition of fitrah,
or true nature. This drastic contrast to many issues and concerns about
Muslims--especially the stereotypical attitudes that have arisen since 9/11--is
fully explored in the account's quest to foster mutual understanding between
cultures. Using a famous encounter between the prophet Muhammad and the angel
Gabriel as its outline, this analysis presents a fully holistic view of a world
religion that has thrived for more than 1,000 years.
Letters of a Sufi Master Muḥammad al-ʻArbī ibn Aḥmad Darqāwī 1969
Meeting Jesus Again for the First Time Marcus J. Borg 2009-03-17 Of the many
recent books on the historical Jesus, none has explored what the latest
biblical scholarship means for personal faith. Now, in Meeting Jesus Again for
the First Time, Marcus Borg addresses the yearnings of those who want a fully
contemporary faith that welcomes rather than oppresses our critical
intelligence and openness to the best of historical scholarship. Borg shows how
a rigorous examination of historical findings can lead to a new faith in
Christ, one that is critical and, at the same time, sustaining. "Believing in
Jesus does not mean believing doctrines about him," Borg writes. "Rather, it
means to give one's heart, one's self at its deepest level, to . . . the living
Lord." Drawing on his own journey from a naive, unquestioning belief in Christ
through collegiate skepticism to a mature and contemporary Christian faith,
Borg illustrates how an understanding of the historical Jesus can actually lead
to a more authentic Christian life—one not rooted in creeds or dogma, but in a
life of spiritual challenge, compassion, and community. In straightforward,
accessible prose, Borg looks at the major findings of modern Jesus scholarship
from the perspective of faith, bringing alive the many levels of Jesus'
character: spirit person, teacher of alternative wisdom, social prophet, and
movement founder. He also reexamines the major stories of the Old Testament
vital to an authentic understanding of Jesus, showing how an enriched
understanding of these stories can uncover new truths and new pathways to
faith. For questioning believers, doubters, and reluctant unbelievers alike,
Meeting Jesus Again for the First Time frees our understanding of Jesus' life
and message from popular misconceptions and outlines the way to a sound and
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contemporary faith: "For ultimately, Jesus is not simply a figure of the past,
but a figure of the present. Meeting that Jesus—the living one who comes to us
even now—will be like meeting Jesus again for the first time."
A Sufi Saint of the Twentieth Century: Shaikh Aḣmad Al-ʻAlawī Martin Lings 1971
Servant of the Loving One Paul Abdul Wadud Sutherland 2021-02-26 DESCRIPTION
Servant of the Loving One is inspired by the landscape and beauty of North
Cyprus and a meeting and relationship with a very special man, Shaykh Nazim al
Haqqani, to whom the book is dedicated. Paul Abdul Wudud Sutherland is a
weather-beaten old soul who came to Islam in 2004 and his book, which is a
compelling read, is imbued in an indelible love and longing for his Shaykh who
passed away in May 2014, for his loved ones and ultimately for the divine. This
fascinating work, which is comprised of poetry and prose, reveals Sutherland's
subtle encounters with his Shaykh, the late Naqhshbandi spiritual master, may
Allah bless him. There are also accounts of memorable meetings with imams in
Cyprus, visitations of the tombs of Sufi saints and even powerful love poetry
to the poet's own wife.
KaE ba Orientations O'Meara Simon O'Meara 2020-07-06 The most sacred site of
Islam, the KaE ba (the granite cuboid structure at the centre of the Great
Mosque of Mecca) is here investigated by examining six of its predominantly
spatial effects: as the qibla (the direction faced in prayer); as the axis and
matrix mundi of the Islamic world; as an architectural principle in the bedrock
of this world; as a circumambulated goal of pilgrimage and site of spiritual
union for mystics and Sufis; and as a dwelling that is imagined to shelter
temporarily an animating force; but which otherwise, as a house, holds a void.
A Child's Book of Saints William Canton 1907
Letters to a Young Muslim Omar Saif Ghobash 2017-01-03 **A New York Times
Editor's Pick** **One of Time's Most Anticipated Books of 2017, a Bustle Best
Nonfiction Pick for January 2017, a Chicago Review of Books Best Book to Read
in January 2017, an Amazon Best of January 2017 in History, a Stylist Magazine
Best Book of 2017, included in New Statesman's What to Read in 2017** From the
Ambassador of the UAE to Russia comes Letters to a Young Muslim, a bold and
intimate exploration of what it means to be a Muslim in the twenty-first
century. In a series of personal and insightful letters to his sons, Omar Saif
Ghobash offers a vital manifesto that tackles the dilemmas facing not only
young Muslims but everyone navigating the complexities of today’s world. Full
of wisdom and thoughtful reflections on faith, culture and society. This is a
courageous and essential book that celebrates individuality whilst recognising
it is our shared humanity that brings us together. Written with the experience
of a diplomat and the personal responsibility of a father; Ghobash’s letters
offer understanding and balance in a world that rarely offers any. An intimate
and hopeful glimpse into a sphere many are unfamiliar with; it provides an
understanding of the everyday struggles Muslims face around the globe.
Caesarean Moon Births: Calculations, Moon Sighting, and the Prophetic Way Hamza
Yusuf 2014-01-10 Prior to the advent of electricity, every night held the
possibility of a celestial light show. People in even the most urban
environments were exposed to the awe and majesty of the heavens, which clearly
"proclaim the glory of God." The contemplation of the celestial orbs and their
movements provided early man with the most direct connection to his Lord. In
the Qur'anic story of Abraham, it is his observance of heavenly phenomena that
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leads him to his certainty of God's unity and transcendence. Since the time of
the Seljuq Turks, the crescent moon has been a sign of Islam.For Muslims in
North America, there has been much confusion regarding when Ramadan begins,
when to fast, and when to break the fast. Hamza Yusuf provides clarity through
this detailed and scholarly work that decisively makes the case for sighting
the crescent moon with the naked eye, as has been the Islamic tradition for
1400 years. This is essential reading for anyone seeking guidance on this
important and sacred matter.
Haqiqatul-Wahi Hazrat Mirza Ghulam Ahmad 2018-06-01 In this book the Promised
Messiah, on whom be peace, discusses the philosophy of divine revelation, the
three categories of people who claim to receive revelation, and the distinction
of the truthful from the false. He then establishes his truthfulness by
documenting over 200 Signs, including the fulfillment of prophecies made by the
Holy Prophet Muhammad, may peace and blessings of Allah be upon him, other men
of God, earlier scriptures, and his own revelations spanning over twenty-five
years. The author cites numerous examples of his enemies who publicly predicted
his downfall and demise, only to become the very victims of their own
prophecies. God, however, protected him against every assault, while
continuously reassuring him of His promise to bless his Community—a promise
which continues to bear the seal and testimony of history. The author also
appeals to the followers of different faiths to read this book cover to cover
to appreciate and accept this evidence as proof that God is One and the Holy
Prophet Muhammad is the Messenger of God, and that he is the Promised Messiah
raised to unite humanity under the banner of Islam.
Travelling Home: Essays on Islam in Europe Abdal Hakim Murad 2020-04-29 A
forceful study of Islamophobia in Europe in an age of populism and pandemic,
considering survival strategies for Muslims on the basis of Qur’an, Hadith, and
the Islamic theological, legal and spiritual legacy.
Expansions Imam Fode Drame 2012-08-30
An Acquaintance Saba Syed 2017-08-06 An exciting story of a smart, driven young
Muslim girl living in small town America who falls for the new guy at her high
school. Family and friends misunderstand their developing relationship and
Sarah struggles to be faithful to her moral code. As rumors of miscoduct
cresando throughout the school year, what will become of their mere
acquaintance...or is it more?
The Hikam - The Wisdom of Ibn `Ata' Allah Shaykh Ibn Ata Al-Iskandari
2018-11-05 The Hikam, or Wisdom, of the great Sufi Master Ibn `Ata' Allah alIskandari has long been acknowledged as an essential and classic masterwork of
the Islamic science of enlightenment. Ibn `Ata 'Allah, a Sufi master possessed
a deep foundation in the sciences of Qur'an, the way of the Prophet and the
Universal Laws of the Islamic way of life.
Rumi Ghulām Riz̤ā Aʻvānī 2016
The Scribner-Bantam English Dictionary Edwin B. Williams 1991 A compact lexicon
of words in common use, with eighty thousand entries providing concise
definitions, clarification of synonyms, usage notes, and additional specific
information
Fratelli Tutti Pope Francis 2020-11-05
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The Nag Hammadi Library in English James McConkey Robinson 1984
Heart, Self, & Soul Robert Frager 2013-09-20 Heart, Self, and Soul is the first
book by a Western psychologist to explore the rich spiritual tradition of
Sufism as a path for personal growth. Western psychotherapy aims largely to
help us eliminate neurotic traits formed in childhood and adapt to society. In
contrast, the Sufi goal is ultimately spiritual: Yes, we need to transform our
negativity and be effective in the world; but beyond that, we need to reach a
state of harmony with the Divine. Full of stories, poetry, meditations,
journaling exercises, and colorful everyday examples, this book will open the
heart, nourish the self, and quicken the soul.
The Book of Strangers Ian Neil Dallas 1988-01-01 Sometime in the future the
head librarian at a great center of learning suddenly disappears, leaving
behind a journal that describes his weariness with a world "where people teach
but know nothing, where the sentences flow on endlessly but lead nowhere." His
successor in the post becomes more and more intrigued by the vanished man's
fate, until a series of mysterious clues lead him on a journey both inward and
outward, to a world that begins where language ends. Within a matter of weeks
he finds himself in the company of powerful dervishes, God-intoxicated nomads
whose eyes blaze with love, and ragged beggars with the smile of the Pure One.
These men, the followers of an enlightened Shaykh, speak little, but simply to
be in their company fills him with ecstasy and knowledge.
Al-Ghazali 2018 In The Mysteries of the Prayer and Its Important Elements, book
four of the 40 books of the Revival of the Religious Sciences, Abū Hāmid alGhazālī explains the inner and outer meanings of the prayer, a central practice
for Muslims. He explains the acts involved in the outward elements of the
prayer and outlines which of these acts are obligatory and which are sunna. He
then discusses the inward requisites of the prayer--the practices of the heart- and presents practical remedies for a distracted heart. He also discusses the
annual prayers and the prayers and supplications related to events such as
eclipses, the prayer for rain, guidance, and need. This readable yet
comprehensive work covers an array of issues from the essential outward aspects
of how to pray, to the inward aspects of the state of the heart during the
prayer and how to humble oneself completely. As a practical, yet profound book,
it is essential reading for Muslims who seek a deeper comprehension of prayer,
and for all those interested in understanding the meaning and place of prayer
in Islam.
We Make the Road by Walking Brian D. McLaren 2014-06-10 From critically
acclaimed author Brian McLaren comes a brilliant retelling of the biblical
story and a thrilling reintroduction to Christian faith. This book offers
everything you need to explore what a difference an honest, living, growing
faith can make in our world today. It also puts tools in your hands to create a
life-changing learning community in any home, restaurant, or other welcoming
space. The fifty-two (plus a few) weekly readings can each be read aloud in 10
to 12 minutes and offer a simple curriculum of insightful reflections and
transformative practices. Organized around the traditional church year, these
readings give an overview of the whole Bible and guide an individual or a group
of friends through a year of rich study, interactive learning, and personal
growth. Perfect for home churches, congregations, classes, or individual study,
each reading invites you to Cultivate an honest, intelligent understanding of
the Bible and of Christian faith in 21st century Engage with discussion
questions designed to challenge, stimulate, and encourage Reimagine what it
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means to live joyfully and responsibly in today's world as agents of God's
justice, creativity, and peace If you're seeking a fresh way to experience and
practice your faith, if you're a long-term Christian seeking new vitality, or
if you feel out of place in traditional church circles, this book will inspire
and activate you in your spiritual journey.
With the Heart in Mind Mikaeel Ahmed Smith 2020-07-13 With the Heart in Mind is
an inquiry into the nature of the intellect and how classical Islamic
theologians understood the nature and function of the intellect. With the Heart
in Mind asks readers to consider an alternative understanding of intelligence
in which the primary function of the intellect is to know God and lead others
to Him as well. The author suggests that by studying the Emotional Intelligence
of the Prophet Muhammad (s.a.w.), we improve the quality of our relationships
with the people around us and we, like the Prophet (s.a.w.), can become
catalysts for change around us. Emotional Intelligence within the author’s
model of intelligence is a tool by which the message of God is transferred to
humanity. With the Heart in Mind reminds us that “To be loved by people is half
of intelligence.”
The Jesus I Never Knew Philip Yancey 2008-09-09 How does the Jesus of the New
Testament compare to the Jesus we think we know so well? Join bestselling
author Philip Yancey as he conducts an enlightening biblical and historical
investigation into the real Jesus. From the manger in Bethlehem to the cross in
Jerusalem, Philip Yancey presents a complex character who generates questions
as well as answers--a disturbing and exhilarating Jesus who wants to radically
transform your life and stretch your faith. In The Jesus I Never Knew, Yancey:
Cuts through existing views and preconceptions of Jesus, citing experts from
church history, modern history, and popular culture Discusses how different
people and cultures view Jesus Dissects popular quotes about Jesus Points us
back to the Bible The Jesus I Never Knew will engage your heart, mind,
emotions, and senses, preparing you for a new, life-changing encounter with the
real Jesus described in the Gospels. Praise for The Jesus I Never Knew: "This
is the best book about Jesus I have ever read, probably the best book about
Jesus in the whole century. Yancey gently took away my blinders and blazed the
trail through my own doubting fears, pious know-it-all, and critical balderdash
until I saw the Savior anew and thought I heard him ask me, 'Now whom do you
say that I am?' and I understood the question as I never had before." --Lewis
B. Smedes, Senior Professor, Fuller Seminary "Philip Yancey takes the reader
with him on his very personal journey to Jesus. In The Jesus I Never Knew, I
became convinced that the Jesus I met--in some ways for the first time--has
known me all along. This book is destined to become a favorite--to recommend to
those still seeking Jesus and to pass along to those who've met him, but long
to know him more." --Elisa Morgan, President Emerita, MOPS International
Hearts Turn Michael Sugich 2019-01-29 'Hearts Turn' is a singular and gripping
exploration of the act of 'tawba', a Qur'anic term commonly translated as
repentance. In English, repentance is a forbidding word that suggests a
puritanical finality. But in Arabic the term 'tawba' is dynamic, meaning to
'turn' or 'return'. 'At-Tawwab' is one of the Names of God, the Oft-Returning
or Ever-Relenting. It is an active constant, an ongoing, compassionate reality
that renews every moment we are alive. The process of purification is a process
of continuous turning. In 'Hearts Turn' Michael Sugich, author of 'Signs on the
Horizons', tells stories that are harrowing and hilarious, heartrending and
bizarre, profane and transcendent, and altogether full of hope, showing how men
and women from many parts of the world and many walks of life have turned
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themselves around and taken a fork in the road toward a higher reality. "This
book is a declaration of mercy and certainty. Formed of a collection of stories
I've experienced, read or heard, about how malleable the human heart can be and
how wrongdoing, remorse, need, and yearning intersect with Divine Compassion,
Forgiveness and Guidance. It is also about the sudden transitions from
confusion to clarity, from sin to virtue, from sleep to wakefulness, from
ignorance to knowledge, from foolishness to wisdom. And finally it is about the
path of our lives, which leads us gradually, and for those who God favors,
inexorably to salvation." From the introduction to 'Hearts
Turn'"Magnificent!...Interlacing ancient and modern experiences of the
unexpected presence of God, this unique anthology of conversion stories reminds
us of the ongoing spiritual power of Islamic faith." Dr. Timothy Winter (Shaykh
Abdal Hakim Murad) Dean of Cambridge Muslim College"Michael Sugich is a master
storyteller as he demonstrated in 'Signs on the Horizons'. 'Hearts Turn' is a
brilliantly written reminder that God's Mercy is always open to each of us, no
matter our position in life. This book has the power to leave the reader
wanting to turn to God and to His Mercy. I loved this book." Sami Yusuf Singer,
Composer, Humanitarian"A really heartwarming book...for a generation of young
Muslims and converts who face inner doubts and in need of a few smart lessons
from Michael's journeybook, told through many voices and his own unique
spiritual history. It is a relief to know I am not alone." Yusuf Islam (Cat
Stevens)
Funk & Wagnalls Standard Handbook of Synonyms, Antonyms, and Prepositions James
Champlin Fernald 1975
The Book of Aphorisms (Kitab al-Hikam) 2010
Realities of Sufism : the Shaykh and Gnostic ʻAbd al-Qādir ʻĪsá 2009
Precious Remedies Against Satan's Devices Thomas Brooks 1810
The Saints' Everlasting Rest Richard Baxter 1833
Western Sufism Mark Sedgwick 2016-10-18 Western Sufism is sometimes dismissed
as a relatively recent "new age" phenomenon, but in this book Mark Sedgwick
argues that it has deep roots, both in the Muslim world and in the West. In
fact, although the first significant Western Sufi organization was not
established until 1915, the first Western discussion of Sufism was printed in
1480, and Western interest in Sufi thought goes back to the thirteenth century.
Sedgwick starts with the earliest origins of Western Sufism in late antique
Neoplatonism and early Arab philosophy, and traces later origins in repeated
intercultural transfers from the Muslim world to the West, in the thought of
the European Renaissance and Enlightenment, and in the intellectual and
religious ferment of the nineteenth century. He then follows the development of
organized Sufism in the West from 1915 until 1968, the year in which the first
Western Sufi order based on purely Islamic models was founded. Western Sufism
shows the influence of these origins, of thought both familiar and less
familiar: Neoplatonic emanationism, perennialism, pantheism, universalism, and
esotericism. Western Sufism is the product not of the new age but of Islam, the
ancient world, and centuries of Western religious and intellectual history.
Using sources from antiquity to the internet, Sedgwick demonstrates that the
phenomenon of Western Sufism draws on centuries of intercultural transfers and
is part of a long-established relationship between Western thought and Islam.
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The Path of Muhammad Imam Birgivi 2005 In our day, which is characterized by a
great misunderstanding of Islam, this work outlines the ideal of an Islamic
society at the time of the Prophet Muhammad.
Three Questions by a Christian and Their Answers Hazrat Mirza Ghulam Ahmad 2008
Was the Holy Prophet of Islam in any doubt about his Prophethood? Were any
miracles shown by him? Did he possess the knowledge of the Unseen? These and
some other questions are answered in this book, by Hazrat Mirza Ghulam Ahmad,
the Promised Messiah and Mahdi(as), founder of the Ahmadiyya Muslim Jama'at.
The Author corrects the miss-interpretation of the verses of the Holy Quran,
spread by the detractors of Islam. He describes in detail the genesis of
miracles, in the light of the Miracle of the Holy Quran, and repudiates the
aspersions cast on Islam, through strong arguments and pertinent examples from
the Gospels. A must read for the seeker after truth.
Mary the Blessed Virgin of Islam Aliah Schleifer 1998 The reasons for the
importance of Mary as a spiritual figure in Islam are detailed in this volume,
providing traditional scholarly discussions about Mary's life and her
characteristics of devotion and piety.
Purification of the Heart: Signs, Symptoms and Cures of the Spiritual Diseases
of the Heart Hamza Yusuf 2012-05-15 This exploration of Islamic spirituality
delves into the psychological diseases and cures of the heart. Diseases
examined include miserliness, envy, hatred, treachery, rancour, malice,
ostentation, arrogance, covetousness, lust, and other afflictions that assail
people and often control them. The causes and practical cures of these diseases
are discussed, offering a penetrating glimpse into how Islam deals with
spiritual and psychological problems and demonstrating how all people can
benefit from these teachings.
In the Shade of the Tree Peter Sanders 2002 Photographer Peter Sanders offers
arresting images of Muslim life around the globe in In the Shade of the Tree: A
Photographic Odyssey Through the Muslim World. Sanders's use of light and
shadow shows him to be a true artist; the simplicity of these photos is
glorious. There are exterior (and even some stunning interior) shots of
mosques, including Beijing's 1,000-year-old Niujie Mosque and Al-Aksa Mosque in
Jerusalem, as well as astonishing portraits of individuals. Sanders includes
photos from much of the Muslim world, including West Africa, Saudi Arabia,
Sudan and Turkey.
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